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FROM: Procurement Department 
 
DATE: June 18, 2020 
 
RE:  RFP 20-R04 Auditing Services – Source Evaluation Committee (SEC) 
Update 
 
 
On March 23, 2020 notice was provided that the meeting scheduled for Thursday, March 26, 2020 
at 9:30 am E.S.T., for the Source Evaluation Committee to receive proposal review training and 
proposals from Procurement, had been postponed until further notice. 
 
Concerns caused by Covid-19 have since been addressed and the proposal review process will 
resume soon.  Notice containing date, time and attendance options will be provided. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Nathan Adams, Senior Procurement and Contracts 
Specialist, at nadams@golynx.com. 
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